
We are delighted to offer your child the opportunity to attend Camp Corral! In order to 
serve as many children as possible we require families to submit a “Hold My Spot” 
deposit. This commitment has proven to reduce the number of cancellations and no-shows; 
therefore, providing even more deserving children a week of camp.  

What Do I Need to Have? 

• We require accepted campers to submit $30 in order to hold their spot; maximum $90 per family.
• Only personal checks, money order, or cashier’s checks will be accepted. Camp Corral cannot 

accept cash.
• All checks should be made payable to Camp Corral
• Please include camper’s first and last name in the memo line
• This form should be attached to your Hold My Spot payment

Important Information About Hold My Spot Deposits 

• Families have the option of donating the $30 to Camp Corral OR we will hold the check and return it
to you upon check in at camp.

• If a camper cancels within two weeks of the session the check will automatically be donated.
• If a camper does not show up to their session the check will automatically be donated

If your check is received after the deadline or does not meet the above criteria, it 
cannot be accepted and your spot at Camp Corral can be forfeited and given to 
another child.  

Camper Name: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian: _________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Email: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

________ Please accept my deposit as a donation. I understand it can be cashed prior to my 
child’s arrival at the session 

________ Please hold my deposit and return it to me upon check in. 

Your signature below indicates that you have read this form and agree to the terms and 

conditions. Parent/Guardian Signature __________________________________ 

Date: __________________ 

*This completed form and “Hold My Spot” deposit should be returned to the camp
your child is attending. Please do not send this to the Camp Corral business office. *




